
Austin Road Elementary
Suspension of On-Campus Learning



FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Why is on-campus learning being suspended at Austin Road Elementary?  

How long will the suspension of on-campus learning remain in effect?

How will I participate in classes during the on-campus learning suspension?

How will I be able to receive my school meals?

What if I need technical support with my computing device?

What criteria were used?
After careful review and consideration of the recent school health metrics and in consultation with
local health officials, the decision was made to temporarily suspend on-campus learning for
Austin Road Elementary through Friday, September 17 due to a consistent increase in the number
of individuals at the school required to quarantine and/or associated staffing constraints.  An
anticipated return to on-campus learning is slated for Monday, September 20.

The suspension for Austin Road Elementary runs through Friday, September 17.

Current on-campus learners at Austin Road Elementary will temporarily revert back to remote
learning operations that were used during the previous school year.  Students and families should
check with their teacher regarding instruction and assignments for the week. 



Daily curbside meal service will be available through the remainder of the week.  Meals can be
picked up in the bus lane from 11am-12pm each day.  Please let your teacher and/or the front
office know by 9am each day if you will be utilizing the school's meal service this week.

Use the following link: https://henry.incidentiq.com/login.  If this is not an option, contact
your teacher for additional support.  

https://henry.incidentiq.com/login

